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Comments: The Forest Service should forgo the Wild and Scenic Suitability Study until the proper resources,

time, and team can conduct a comprehensive analysis of each Eligible Wild and Scenic River. This would require

a separate NEPA process.

 

All 89 rivers that were identified as eligible for Wild and Scenic designation should remain eligible, and be

protected for their Outstandingly Remarkable Values and free-flowing status.

 

If the Forest Service decides to complete the Wild and Scenic Suitability Study in the Forest Plan Revision, it

"should clearly demonstrate the reasons for or against recommending an individual river or river segment to

Congress" (FS Handbook 83.3). The current study is not sufficient.


